
 

Covid-19  Update 15th June 2020 
 
From Monday 15th June the government will allow non essential shops to reopen and we will revert 
back to using the main entrance, with access through reception to access the bays. Pre booking of 
bays will still be required to ensure that we can maintain acceptable social distancing so bear in mind 
that whilst we are operating with a reduced number of bays that there might not be a bay available 
for you if you turn up unannounced. 
 
Golf tuition will also recommence at the range from week commencing Monday 16th June. Contact 
Simon on 07790 556005, Charley on 07813 165191 or 01298 74444 for further details or to book. 
 

Please read the following important information prior to booking your bay or a golf lesson 
 

 PREBOOKING of bays in advance will be mandatory (contact 01298 74444, 
info@peakpracticegolf.co.uk  or  message Peak Practice Golf Facebook page) 

 Social Distancing  must be adhered to at all times or customers will be asked to leave 

 Remain in the bay allocated to you – do not swap in to another one 

 Please keep the walkway behind the bays clear to avoid people having to pass others 

 Only members of the same household/bubble will be allowed in bays next to each other 

 If you are late for your pre booked session you will still have to vacate the bay by the o’clock 

 Please use the hand gel provided on arrival and exit 

 Please do not use our facilities if you are showing Coronavirus symptoms or if you or any 
of your household is self isolating 
 

PRE BOOKINGS 
Bays can be pre booked for one hour slots and  commence hourly on the o’clock  
 
SOCIAL DISTANCING 
Bays will be allocated by PPG staff, therefore giving a minimum of 5 metres between customers 
hitting balls unless from the same household/bubble in which case you will be allocated in bays next 
to each other. 
 
GOLF TUITION 
Clients having golf lessons in the teaching booths will access the range via the side entrance door 
and NOT the main entrance.  
On arrival please wait in your vehicle for Simon or Charley to ring you. They will unlock and open the 
side door after the previous client has left and sanitisation has been carried out once they are ready 
for you. 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon (from a distance) 
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